
Vote NO for GMO.  
 
To transfer the DNA from one species into another to create GMOs they have to piggy back the DNA on 
viruses and bacteria. No one knows what the long term effects of this on the humans or animals will be 
but it doesn't take a genius to figure out that putting viruses and bacteria into our food is not a good 
thing.  
 
 According to scientists we are already in the post antibiotic era when antibiotics are no longer working. 
Their prediction is that in the next 10 - 20 years they won't work at all. Putting viruses and bacteria into 
our food is insanity.  
 
Please vote NO for GMO. 
                   
                 Nancy Burton  
                       Ashland, OR 
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